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A Letter From The President

Greetings members! Hoping all are enjoying a break from the
extreme heat throughout July!  Despite the heat, 

our Club had a very busy month.
CONGRATULATIONS to Margie Byrd for winning the Ladies

Championship Flight last month and attaining 
her 4 th title as Lady Club Champion!

July 4 th festivities had the Club full of member families and their
guests enjoying all we have to offer. Also in July we hosted our

largest tournament of the year in supporting the Onancock
Volunteer Fireman’s Tournament, held several successful

tournaments and other events including a packed Clubhouse for
the Annual Eastern Shore of Virginia Chamber of Commerce

Dinner, enjoyed live music around the pool, continued to have busy
pickleball and tennis courts, and ended the month with hosting the

Annual Bayside Poker Run Awards Ceremony with approximately
150 boaters and participants.

Thank you to Brad and staff for continued work in the Pro Shop
and golf activities, Chef Kayleigh and staff for providing the

delicious food we enjoy, Luke and staff for providing members with
their service and giving that extra touch for special events, Andrew
and staff for ‘pushing through’ last month and continually ensuring

our golf course and grounds are properly
maintained even with the extreme heat and weather conditions,

and Chris for his overall management in all facets of our Club,
which is currently busier than ever in the last 30 years. I have

shared with all our managers that Boards of Directors in recent
years are responsible for providing the direction on increasing

membership resulting in our current number just shy of
550 memberships. 






While this allows our Club to serve more people, provide additional
Capital for needed improvements, and helps ensure the Club’s

future, it also presents challenges for
adjusting to this new level and providing 

100% satisfaction for all.
I shared my commitment that our Board not only stands by our
Management, but that we are also here to help support them in

areas/needs they share with us. We are currently filling committees
that have not been extremely active in order to adequately provide

assistance. The following are some exciting highlights to share
about our Club last month: fuel is now easily accessible to boaters

due to the installation of lines to the dock with retractable fuel
hose. (THANK YOU Paul Custis and 

Marina Committee for getting 
this to the finish line, and 

Ben Nowlan for his installation of fuel 
lines, etc. and for supporting our Club); and Capital Projects

approved were the completion of topping the service access road
from our parking lot to the maintenance shed, and architectural

study for Tiki Bar building and patio area to better serve the many
members who enjoy the 

pool area during warm months.
Tournament signup sheets are posted in the Pro Shop, 

including the upcoming Men’s Member/Member 
AND Member/Guest. 

We appreciate your support of these an other planned activities.
I would like to thank Amaris for her support and the important role
she has ably provided as Office Manager the last several years and

wish her the best on the upcoming birth of their child and new
church venture. To our student employees who are returning to

high school or college this month, our thanks for your hard work,
and wishes for continued success in your education.

I hope to see you all around our Club soon!
Best,

John T. Williams, Jr.



WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Mon: Closed  
Tues: Dining Closed/Tiki 11-6p
Wed:  Dining 12-8p/Tiki 11-8p

Thurs: Dining 12-8p/Tiki 11-8p  
Fri:  Dining 12-9p/Tiki 11-9p
Sat: Dining 12-8p/Tiki 11-9p

Sun: 11am-2pm Brunch/Tiki 11-6
 
        
                                      

Tyler & Carley Sark 

Matthew & Christina Freeze
Kevin & Jennifer Stump
Tye & Brittany Burns
Edwin & Kathleen Dahill
Shawn & Melissa Hildebrand
Christopher & Ann Aleo 

Steve & Dorothy Milkovits
Robert Young & Donika
Todorova
Mark & Ellen Stromdahl
John & Meg Widgen 

Full Members

Social Members 

Associate Members

 

Membership

SUMMER DINING HOURS



Club News and Activities



Club News and Activities

LGA Corner




2023 Golf Tournaments  
August 22nd - Ladies Invitational

Sept 4th - Roger Brooks Memorial Tournament- Member/Member
September 28-30th Member/Guest

Oct 20th - Tentative Ryder Cup
Oct 27th - 2nd Annual Goat House Tournament 

November 3 - Nandua Baseball Benefit Tournament
November 11th - Veterans Day Tourney

November 25th - VT/UVA Golf Tournament






Where has the summer gone?!
It’s August already, and soon it

will be fall. Come join your
fellow lady golfers for end-of-

summer play: 
 

Scramble Mixer: Tuesday,
August 8. Tee off 9:00 a.m. 9-

hole and 18-hole players will be
teamed together, and use the

best ball of the team after each
shot. Sign up in the Pro Shop by
Sunday, August 6. Teams will be

assigned to fairly distribute
players of all handicaps.

Monthly meeting and lunch will
follow play. 

 
LGA Invitational Tournament,
August 22. There are still a few
openings for two-person teams

for this annual event, which
supports the Eastern Shore
Coalition Against Domestic

Violence (ESCADV). You do not
need to be a member of LGA to

participate. Find more
information and entry form at
https://www.esycc.com/ladies-

invitational.   
 

Susan Duer 
President 

ESYCC LGA 





Each flight will be playing to the lowest handicapped player in the
flight.
Age determines Tee Box for Flight Play
Pro Shop credits awarded to each flight winner.
Cash Prizes for the Top 3 finishers in the Championship Round.
Championship Round will be played Alternate Shot Format from Hole 9
until a winner is decided. Tee off on hole 9 will be staggered by
Handicap.

Thursday, September 28th
Optional practice round (included in cost of tournament
Par 3 Tournament - $40 per team entry
Evening Dinner, Entertainment and Calcutta
Cigars available

Friday, September 29th
3 rounds of 9 holes, play begins at 9am
Boxed lunch provided
Dinner included - selection of local food trucks
Cigars and Drinks on the Patio following Play

Saturday, September 30th:
2 rounds of 9 holes, play begins at 930am
Boxed lunch provided
Awards Ceremony on the Patio following Playoff

VERY EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE HAVE 23 TEAMS REGISTERED FOR THIS
YEAR’S MEMBER/GUEST TOURNAMENT.

No Reason why we can’t get to 30 teams this year!
Entry Fee: $500 per team if registered by July 31st; $600 thereafter.
Entry Gifts will include Choice of Belt, Set of ESYCC Rocks Glasses, ESYCC
Golf Balls
FORMAT and CHAMPIONSHIP:

Weekend Schedule:

Please note that every player must have a GHIN handicap. NO
EXCEPTIONS!! If you need a GHIN number, please contact the Pro Shop. 4-5
rounds are needed to establish a GHIN Handicap.
Contact Chris directly for any questions. The Member-Guest Committee
meets regularly to make sure all contestants are on the same page.



SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE!

CONTACT US IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE A TOURNAMENT SPONSOR.



https://www.esycc.com/ladies-invitational




EASTERN SHORE YACHT & COUNTRY CLUB

14421 Country Club Road
Melfa, VA 23410 


